

Town of Pendleton To Limit Services And Operations Due To COVID-19 Pandemic January 4 – 15, 2021

As of January 4, 2021, the Town of Pendleton will limit its services until Tuesday, January 19, 2021, to protect our employees and citizens and to hopefully minimize the spread of COVID-19 in our organization and community.

The Town of Pendleton will take the following preventative measures:

- Access to all public buildings will be restricted.
- ➤ Payments will be accepted over the phone, online, by mail, and by utilizing the payment drop box located in the parking lot of Town Hall. Phone payments will only be accepted during business hours of Monday Friday, 8 am to 5 pm.
- Permits, Licensing, and payment assistance will be taken care of by phone.
- Meetings of the Council will be held as needed. Citizens are encouraged to view on Facebook live.
- Meetings of Boards and Commissions of Planning Commission, Design Review Board, Board of Zoning Appeals, etc., will be held as needed.
- Municipal Court is suspended, and court dates will be rescheduled. Payments on fines may be made by calling 864-646-9409.

Stay up to date on the latest Covid-19 situation by visiting: https://www.scdhec.gov/infectious-diseases/viruses/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19

Stay up to date on the Town's latest Covid-19 information by visiting our website at www.townofpendleton.org and our Facebook page.

If you have any questions, please contact us by phone at 864-646-9409 or email at info@townofpendleton.org.